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We would like to urge our senators to pass Senate Bill 138….. 

 

This is first of all gas that belongs to Alaskans.  So, build a gas-line to Nikiski so we as Alaskan are 

served first.  Whatever it costs it will be worth it for Alaskans to have unlimited amounts of natural 

gas.   Please make the Alaska LNG project go to completion. 

 

John and Mary J. Davis 

48590 KSRM Court 

Kenai, AK  99611 

907-283-9432 HM 

907-398-2630 Cell/MJ 

907-283-8700 Wk Ph/ John 

907-394-3159  Cell/ John 


